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Dear Marion 
 
Thank you for your response to the consultation on closing the Queensway Base.  
 
It is true that there is no other Primary Specialist Communication and Interaction 
provision in the area. There are plans to include resource base provision in any new 
schools which include those planned for Banbury and Bicester. We have been in 
discussion with the property and facilities team about the design.  
 
Schools in the Banbury partnership in particular are committed to using specialist 
support to ensure they can meet the needs of pupils locally. This is reflected in the 
number of applications to our admission panel. Referrals over recent years have 
reflected much lower numbers from the North (making up 17%  of all applications 
averaged over the last 3 years ). This compares to  the total North population of 0-19 

years olds (taken from 2012 figures) of 38%. 

Best Wishes 

 
Sue 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Sue Edwards 
SEN Support Services Manager 
 
County Hall 
New Road 
Oxford 
Oxfordshire County Council 
OX1 1ND 
 
Telephone: 01865 323391 
Mobile:         07818450323 
 
www.oxfordshire.gov.uk 
 
Please consider the environment before printing this email. 
 
 

 
The SENSS Service is using a new system for the secure exchange of information. The system is 
called Egress Switch and will require external recipients to register and participate with an encryption 
service in order to receive or send sensitive information between us. There is no cost involved and we 

http://www.oxfordshire.gov.uk/
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would appreciate your cooperation and feedback. For non-sensitive information we shall continue to 
use standard email. Thank you. 
More details, support and training materials can be found on the Egress website: 
www.egress.com 
 

 

  
 
 

https://govx.socitm.gov.uk/spaces/sc3p/tags/egress
http://www.egress.com/

